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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND TECHNICAL 
SERVICES BY DEPUTY G.C.L. BAUDAINS OF ST. CLEMENT 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 17th APRIL 2012 
 

Question 
 
Would the Minister advise for how long vehicles have exited the Snow Hill car park onto La 
Route du Fort roundabout, how many accidents, if any, have happened to those vehicles in the 
last five years and of the latter, what percentage were using the roundabout (as opposed to turning 
into Green Street)? 
 
 
Answer 
 
Vehicles have exited Snow Hill car park onto La Route du Fort roundabout since the roundabout 
was constructed in December 1993. 
 
None of the accidents at Green street roundabout as recorded on the database over the past 5 
years, state that a vehicle exiting the car park was involved.  (The database is provided to TTS by 
the States Police and does not include non injury accidents). 
 
Signage requiring vehicles to turn left into Green Street when leaving Snow Hill car park, was in 
place during that time and will have had the beneficial effect of reducing the number of potential 
conflicts at the roundabout. 
  
 
 


